
Thank you for your interest in our school.  We are a 
neighborhood charter school with a limited enrollment of 
330 students. Our neighborhood boundaries are from 101st 
to 115th, between Penn and Western.  
Enrollment for returning in-area students has already 
occurred this past May.  New students can enroll at the end 
of July. Our enrollment day is July 23rd, 9:00-2:30 p.m.   If 
you live in the neighborhood boundary, and we have space, 
you can enroll on this day. You will need 2 forms of proof of 
residency (utility bill & lease or mortgage statement).  A 
current shot record and birth certificate are also required for 
enrollment.   
 
If our enrollment has filled for the grade level, you will be 
given a letter to enroll to an area OKCPS elementary and 
placed on our waiting list (Britton or Greystone depending 
on your address).  
 
If you live out of our attendance area, you will be placed on 
an out of area waiting list until sufficient time has been 
given for in-area students to enroll.   
 
Students on waiting lists are called as spaces open during 
the school year.  
 
Our first day of school for the 2018-2019 school year is July 
26th. Our office will be open on July 23rd for enrollment 
from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  
 
We look forward to meeting you. 
 


